
Inquiries may be directed to the Land Use Department at LandUseDirector@WestonCT.gov   

LandUseAdmin@WestonCT.gov or by calling the telephone number above 
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Zoning Board of Appeals 

REGULAR MEETING AGENDA 

 

Tuesday, May 23, 2023 at 7:30 p.m. via Videoconference 

 

 

NOTICE 

The regularly scheduled meeting of the  

Zoning Board of Appeals  

is  

CANCELLED  

for lack of business. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Ilene Richardson, Chairperson 
Dan Gilbert, Member 

John Moran, Member 

Don Scarborough, Member 
W. Macleod Snaith, Member 
Jim Low, Alternate 
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